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September 15, 2025 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
RFP 202508119 Substance Use Peer Navigators 

 
This notice is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State 
of Maine, Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Substance 
Use Peer Navigators.  
 
Pursuant to Part I, B.2 of the RFP, the Department has decided to cancel the RFP and 
intends to issue a new RFP for Substance Use Peer Navigators in the near future.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer Grady 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement 
Division of Contract Management 
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